

## 09.06.2022 - PVMS PTA Meeting

**Meeting Type:** PTA Board

**Location:** Large PBL Room.& via Zoom

**Meeting Minutes Taken/Submitted By:** Misty Yant

**Attendees:**

X=In Attendance

Role	Name	J U L	A U G	S E P	O C T	N O V	D E C	J A N	F E B	M A R	A P R	M A Y	J U N
President	Amanda Leamons	x	x	x									
President Elect	Jill Wright	x	x	x									
First VP Student Act	Mindy Bissett	x	x										
First VP Elect	Rhonda Hill	x	x	x									
Second VP Fundraising	Becky Pittmann	x											
Second VP coElect	Leigh Anderson	x		x									
Second VP coElect	Betsy Smith	x	x	x									
Third VP Hospitality	Gabe Steele	x		x									
Third VP Elect	Jinna Compton		x	x									
Treasurer	John Kimberlin	x	x										
Treasurer Elect	Kelly McGaha	x	x	x									
Secretary	Misty Yant	x	x	x									
Merchandise	Kimberly Molden	x	x	x									
Merchandise	Melissa Wood		x	x									
Membership Coordinator	Jamie Deason		x	x									
VIPS Coordinator	Sarah Eddleman	x	x	x									
PTA Council Rep	Mike Harris	x	x										
Communications	Cindy Kolb	x	x	x									
Parliamentarian	Rory Cline	x	x										
Staff Rep	Sheilah Shumpert		x	x									

**Call to Order:**

- Amanda Leamons called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm and gave a welcome.

**Minutes:**

- Leigh Anderson made a motion to approve the minutes as sent via email. It was seconded by Jinna Compton.

**President Report: Presented by Amanda Leamons**

- Sept 20 - Open house Tailgate. Survey was sent to teams. Will need tents. Have until Friday to let Amanda know. We will set up in the parking lot by the football field right after school. We will need volunteers .This is also when we will have our 1st general meeting during the open house. It is important that the Board attends so we can approve the budget.

## 09.06.2022 - PVMS PTA Meeting

- Izzy's is complaining about parents parking during carpool. If car riders use the carpool line - it is running smoothly and usually finished by 4pm.
- Discussion of Landscaping / Grounds out front of the building. School may have a small budget. Suggestions of a work day or asking for sponsorship opportunity.
- October will need help for the 1st 9 Week incentive program.
- October 28th - Halloween Dance for 6th graders. \$5.00 ticket and concessions for fundraisers - PTSA take one and the school the other.
- Reminded everyone of Larry's Spirit Night on 9/13. Need at least 2-4 volunteers. Must have the paper handout to hand out or show on phone. Will request the school to send text alert on Tuesday with graphic.

### **Treasurer's Report:** *Presented by Amanda Leamons*

- Received around 321 memberships

### **Old Business:**

- N/A

### **New Business / Committee Reports:**

- **Student Activities:** *Presented by Mindy / Rhonda*
  - Has a meeting with the school on Friday.
  - Will be discussing dances / incentives / and how we can help in general.
  - At the Grade level dances (6-8 pm) it is only PVMS students, must stay inside until ready to leave (no-re-entry), Teachers and Parents volunteers.
  - Looking for Sponsors of events
  - Looking to send a volunteer interest form out to parents via member hub and Teacher leads. Please look and give Rhonda feedback
- **Fundraising:** *Presented by Leigh / Betsy*
  - Looking into Sponsorship opportunities for each dance, PBIS, and incentive
  - Discussed infant stage of Major fundraiser direct drive / fun run with goal of \$10,000.
  - Sept 13 - Larrys Pizza
  - Oct 20 - Chick-Fil-A (spirit Week)
  - Looking for Nov & Dec events. Suggestions of Tropical Smoothie & House of Selfies
- **Hospitality:** *Presented by Jinna / Gabe*
  - Will celebrate 1st day of Fall with a Coffee / Hot Chocolate / Hot cider bar.
  - Security officer & Custodian Days will happen this month.
- **Merchandise:** *Presented by Kimberly*
  - Will look to do the popular PVMS blue shirts and other options (including hoodie) soon.
  - Bracelets: have 18 left

## 09.06.2022 - PVMS PTA Meeting

- **Membership:** *Presented by Jamie*
  - Teacher gift card from Ava Bella was a big hit at the teacher lunch
- **VIPs:** *Presented by Sarah*
  - Has training tomorrow
- **LRPTA Council:** *Presented by Mike Harris*
  - 1st meeting Next Tuesday
- **Parliamentarian:** *Presented by Rory*
  - No Report
- **Staff Rep:** *Presented by Sheilah Shumpert*
  - Discuss with Amanda at the beginning of the meeting.
  - Watch Dog Dad type program discussed and Leigh will email the dads interested
- **Communication / Social Media:** *Presented by Cindy*
  - No Report

### **Principals Report:** *Presented by Mrs. Campbell*

- No report - Unable to attend

**Next Board Meeting will be 10/11/22 @ 6:00pm**

**Meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm**